NED University of
Engineering & Technology

Notice
FOR POSTPONMENT OF
PRE-ADMISSIONS ENTRY TEST 2021 (2"° TEST)
SCHEDULED ON DATED 01-10-2021 (FRIDAY)

All candidates who have their Pre-Admissions Entry Test 2021 (2"
Test) scheduled on Friday, October 1%, 2021 are hereby informed
that the Test has been postponed due to current weather
situation in the city.

The same test will now be held on Monday, October 4, 2021. The
timings and location of test will remain same as mentioned on the
Admit Card.

Chairman Admission Committee




